Dear Clay,
 

This is how 10-J works by targeting sportsmen:
 

http://courses.washington.edu/vseminar/Esc458-10/sld005.htm
 

And this is the result:
 

http://www.freerepublic.com/focus/f-news/810423/posts
The advent of an unknown number of pups in 2002 has lent a successful air to the project; three collared pups live in the super pack. However, with mouths to feed, the wolves have hit their predatory stride. The Elys and the San Carlos Reservation Apaches are paying the bill, given that the super pack territory has expanded deeply into the reservation in the last two years. 
Both wolf packs involved in the massive depredations are confirmed livestock killers. Experimental 10-J status allows the USFWS to remove them, but nothing substantial has been done to limit the nightmare to a manageable scope. Arizona Wildlife Services feels it is becoming impossible to trap them, leaving helicopter removal as the only option. 
USFWS has considered bringing in contract trappers, but this idea seems to create an agency scuffle that no one wants to broach as of yet. The past year alone, Animal Damage Control trappers spent hundreds of fruitless hours babysitting wolves and trying to find what little evidence was left of ranchers' high calf losses in wolf recovery areas. 
Acting on orders from the Mexican Wolf Recovery leader, who has faced two years of demands that he remove the wolves from the San Carlos Reservation, Animal Damage Control, a division of Wildlife Services, was ordered to play musical wolves: trapping wolves from the reservation, only to release them back into the forest where they could roam right back to the reservation or deeper into the 4-Drag. Wildlife Services believes that the constant manipulation and shuffling of wolves has trained them to avoid traps and has intensified the problem. 
AND
With the sudden increase in wolf numbers, lethal control is an option. USFWS, however, refuses to give the state agencies the authority to make normal management decisions, much less a lethal-take decision. Ranchers offered lethal-take permits often refuse because of threats to their operations and livestock by wolf activists and environmental extremists who see wolf reintroduction as a political and biological weapon against land use in the West. The Elys want nothing to do with what they feel is a USFWS responsibility. 
There is no doubt the recovery program is in the midst of a major power struggle. Both the Arizona and New Mexico Fish and Game commissions have been unhappy with the project and are determined to have more of a say in how it is managed.
http://www.wyo-wcca.org/nresol.htm
Resolution Number: Public Lands 2-2004

There is no mention of 10-J status in the Wolf Challenge Initiative Resolution that supports the State of Wyoming's Lawsuit against US Dept. of Interior and US Fish & Wildlife

There is no mention of 10-J status in the copy of the Wolf Challenge Initiative Resolution that I found.

http://www.forwolves.org/ralph/wolf_challenge_initiative.htm
 

I'm afraid PCSFW members are having the wool pulled over their eyes, they're being duped, they're nibbling at the bait, they're falling for the carrot and stick routine.  please say it isn't so........
 

Contacts for information on the Wolf Challenge Initiative:  
 

Bryce Reece - 307/265-5250 - b_reece@wyowool.org or Jim Magagna - 307/638-3942 - jim@wysga.org 
 

Becky French 
980 Rd. 22 
Powell, WY 82435
307/754-5420
lazyf@wir.net 
